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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 08/17/2020 3:23 pm
Response #: 644
Submitter ID: 38348
IP address: 2600:387:4:803::96
Time to complete: 29 min. , 41 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. Marty Downs

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Richmond Highlands

4. Martimus@gmail.com

5. 08/17/2020

6. 9a

7. There is no way the proposed location for this Navigation Center is suitable. The physical layout of the existing building may make it ideal, but it’s proximity to
daycare facil ities, a women’s shelter, youth recreation facil ities and a high school make it completely unsuitable for the the neighborhood.

Additionally, making the decision to proceed with this project with zero community engagement Has the potential to make residents, taxpayers and voters that
may be generally supportive of these efforts, into opponents, possibly undermining the local government’s future efforts to address homelessness.

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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